
Church Contact 
Information

200 17th Street, Corbin, KY 40701
Phone - 606.528.4795 
Fax - 606.528.5868 

Mike Hopkins, Minister 
606.389.1209
E-mail - mike@17scc.com

Secretary’s E-mail 
office@17scc.com
Call or text Karen at 606.524.2724 
with prayer needs & announcements

Marvin Craig, Elder - 606.528.4826
Terry Disney, Deacon - 606.528.5068
Darrell Barnett, Deacon - 606.528.1632 
Gary Bennett, Elder Emeritus

If unable to serve your scheduled 
Sunday please contact
Greeters—
Gina Hopkins 
hopkinsbg@gmail.com 
Communion Meditation—
Larry Pennington
lpennington@prairiefarms.com 

Financial Report
12-19-2021
General Fund...........................$1912.00
Faith Promise...............................$30.00
Building Fund.........................................
Tithe...........................................$194.00
Attendance.........................................42
The plan of Salvation 
according to the Scriptures…
Believe.....................................John 6:29
Confess...........................Matthew 10:32
Repent......................................Acts 3:19
Be Baptized......................... 1 Peter 3:21
Remain Faithful............ Revelation 2:10
Tell Others ............... Matthew 28:16-20

Church services available on

17sccwww.17scc.comwww.17scc.com

@17thscc 17scc

December Birthday’s

3rd — Jason McWhorter
10th — Tammi Chandler
20th — Judy Rosselot
29th — Karen Hubbs

We pray God’s blessing upon you 
as you celebrate another year!

SCHEDULED
TO SERVE

DECEMBER 26TH
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Marvin Craig

Greeter - Linda Carpenter 
K-5th Grade - Karen Hubbs & Mary Ann Lee

JANUARY 2ND
Communion Meditation & Prayer - Jason McWhorter

Greeter - Gina Hopkins
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DECEMBER 26, 2021YOUTH MINISTER 
SEARCH 

COMMITTEE
Please keep our Youth Min-

ister Search Committee in your 
prayers as they continue to re-
ceive and filter applications. 

Please pray also for the future 
youth minister whom God is pre-
paring to send to 17th Street.

BIBLE STUDY
PRAYER MEETING

Bible Study/Prayer Meeting 
will resume at 6:00 pm on 
Wednesday, December 29th 
with the study of angels. The 
church will be open at 5:30 
pm for anyone interested in 
coming early to pray for spe-
cific needs of the church. 



Mike’s Challenge —
Mike continued his sermon series Characters of Christmas by focusing on the 
shepherds.  He reminded us that we are not lost causes. He asked us to answer 
four questions: 1) Do I know how much God loves me? 2) Do I know what 
season I am in? 3) Do I truly know what gifts God has given me? 4) Am I truly 
devoted? He then challenged us to remember that the birth of Jesus shows us 
that everyone has an important role to play in the Kingdom of God. This week, 
did we identify what gifts God has given us and use those gifts as we 
continue through the Christmas season?????? 

Hindsight
Looking Back to Move Forward

How was your year?
Highs:

Lows:

How to Set Up “Ebenezers”:

1. __________

2. Share __________ __________

3. Use __________ Things

“Many people think their prayers are never answered 
because it is the answered ones they forget.” 

-C.S. Lewis 

Scripture References:
Deuteronomy 11:1-7,18-20 (p.149)
1 Samuel 7:12 (p.218)
Habakkuk 2:2 (p.764)

OUR CHURCH APP!
If you have a smart phone you can go to the app store on your 
phone and type Our Church in the search bar. The icon will look 
like the church icon to the right. Click open and follow the instruc-
tions for installing. When it’s installed open the app and enter 
17scc in the search bar and the church info should appear. You’ll 
have access to sermons, events, worship services and more. If you have ques-
tions you can see Mike or Karen. 

PRAYER CHAIN
All requests will be phoned or messaged 

to Karen. Once she receives a message to 
start the Prayer Chain, a one call will be sent 
to all names currently on the Prayer Chain 
List. Those who indicated on the contact 
forms an interest in receiving prayer re-
quests, those names will be placed on the 
email group for prayer concerns. 

An email will be sent with the informa-
tion for the immediate request. Everyone 
will receive the same message at the same 
time; there will be no need to call the next 
person on the list. 

TITHING BOXES 
Two collection boxes 

marked GIVING are at-
tached to the back wall on 
either side of the doors in 
the sanctuary. This will al-
low for collection of tithes 
& offerings without pass-
ing plates as well as pro-
vide security. 

Please place blue cards 
and prayer requests in 
the boxes as well. 

NEW SERMON SERIES BEGINS 
ON SUNDAY, JANUARY 2ND 

Mike will be delivering the sermon Turning the 
Page. He will focus on the New Year and new op-
portunities as we learn how to form high quality 
ways of getting into Scripture.  

SUNDAY SCHOOL: Classes will begin at 10:00 am. There will be a 
class for each of the following: adults, children ages 4 through 5th 
grade, and middle/high school.  Nursery will be available.   

CHILDREN’S CHURCH: Children’s church will be during the 11:00 
am worship service. Nursery will be available for babies through age 
3. Children’s Church will be for children age 4 through 5th grade.  

Please note: parents & guardians must come to the Children’s Church room to pick up 
a child after worship service.  No child will be allowed to leave the room without the 
accompaniment of an adult.


